
  

 

HEART  TO HEART  

A U G U S T  2 0 1 5  

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 42nd Annual Benefit Dinner Wednesday September 16th 
As we prepare for our annual benefit dinner this year we are reminded of the mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation.  
To spread the word of God by raising funds which provide financial assistance for the education of those studying to be 
priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in the world.  
 
With MSC scholarship recipients located throughout the world and fewer and fewer of them originating in the United 
States, it is not often that we are given the opportunity to spend personal time with an actual MSC scholarship recipient.  
Fortunately, a visit with Mr. Daniel De Vito who is spending two months here in Cape Vincent and Watertown this 

summer, provided a closer look at a twenty-three- year- old young man with aspirations to 
join the community of the MSC through its formation program.  Mr. De Vito was kind 
enough to spend time sharing a little about his life and his calling to the priesthood.  
 
Mr. De Vito has spent the greater part of his life in Pennsylvania and was an active 
participant in his local parish community during his younger years.  He says he was 
engaged in a variety of activities and always felt very at home with the church.  While 
attending Gannon University in Erie, Pennsylvania, he was involved with various service 
and social justice initiatives.  He had the opportunity to work in educating others about 
social injustices and the social teachings of the Catholic Church.  It was during this time 
that Mr. De Vito was drawn to the work of the Benedictine Sisters of Erie.  He admired 
their charism, the way in which people respond to God’s call.  The Benedictines seek God 
in the communal life and respond in prayer and ministry.  He admired the work of these 
sisters and realized that he, too, could serve God in a similar fashion as a priest or brother.  
He began to contact religious communities and saw how each community lived their 
charism differently.  Although each community contributes to the life of the church in a 
unique way, it was the charism of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart that resonated most 
with Daniel. After graduating from Gannon 
University with a degree in Philosophy, he decided 
to apply for entrance into the MSC aspirancy 
program.   

 
Mr. De Vito currently studies at Catholic Theological Union in Chicago where he 
is working towards his Master of Divinity degree along with a Masters in 
Theology with a concentration in intercultural studies.   He says that he has always 
been interested in theology and also in the changes in the church after the Second 
Vatican Council.  He is currently the liaison between CTU’s social justice group 
and the neighboring seminaries to build ecumenical relationships.  He believes 
that ministry should be deeply tied to the community of faith, and seeing how the 
Missionaries of the Sacred Heart collaborate with the laity, has strengthened his 
desire to continue with formation.  Mr. De Vito sees Jesus as ministering within 
the context of a community and he hopes to follow this example as a disciple.   
 
The Sacred Heart Foundation supports Mr. De Vito in his vision to proclaim the reign of God to the world and to bring 

God’s love to people everywhere as a Missionary of the Sacred Heart priest.  

You can support  Mr. De Vito and other MSC Seminarians through the purchase of tickets to our Annual Benefit 

Dinner .  Contact the Sacred Heart Foundation for more information at 315-782-3344 or use the form on the back of this 

newsletter to order your ticket through the mail.   

Daniel De Vito Lecturing  
Sunday At All Saints Church, 

Chaumont NY 

Mr. De Vito Teaching at Vacation Bible 
School, Cape Vincent NY 
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Sacred Heart  

Foundation 
______________________ 

668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York  13601 
(315)782-3344 

FAX (315) 782-0473 

Office Hours Monday-Thursday, 9-2 
e-mail:  mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 

 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 
Timothy F. Brady, DDS 

James E. Brett 
Walter P. Cummings 

PaulDiFabion 
John Gaffney 

Richard Gefell 

Beverly A. Hennigan 
John Hill 

William R. Jesmore 

Mary McDonald Mascott 
Nancy A. Navarra 

Linda Petrie 

Doris “Casey” Wilder-Shortt 
John T. Tucker 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Nancy McCabe 
Vice-President 

Stephen W. Gebo, Esq. 
Treasurer 

Joseph M. Butler, Jr. 
Secretary 

Jayme St. Croix 

~~~ 

Thomas Bruno 

Samuel P. Burgess, Esq. 
Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ 

Steven Elliott 

Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 
Lisa L’Huillier 

Anthony Marra 

Dcn. Kevin Mastellon 
Frank Reff 
Daniel Villa 

 

STAFF 

Julie Moots 
Business Manager 

 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

 

FACEBOOK 
The Scared Heart Foundation Watertown NY 

   

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 
TO:  Members of the Sacred Heart Foundation 

The Annual Meeting of the  
THE SACRED HEART FOUNDATION 

will be held  
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2015 

6:00 pm Social Hour 
7:00 pm Annual Meeting and Dinner  

Hilton Garden Inn, Watertown, New York 
 

Members will: 
 
Vote for  the election of Directors of the Sacred Hear t Foundation 
  For a three-year term ending December 31, 2018 
   Samuel Burgess 
   Sr. Bernadette Collins 
   Jayme St. Croix 
  For a one year term ending December 31, 2016 
   Joseph Butler, Jr. 
   Nancy McCabe 

 

Receive a repor t on the finances and activities of the Sacred Hear t Foundation. 

Oh, no! That was our last Foundation Card! 
Don’t worry!  We can order cards online 24/7 at the Foundation website.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are always ready to mail your card from the office for you  

Each time you use a Sacred Heart Foundation card you support the mission of educating MSC priests and brothers. 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

New Honorary Council Member 
 Linda Petrie was unanimously elected 

to the Sacred Heart Foundation Honorary 

Council at the May 2015 Board of Directors 

Meeting. Mrs. Petrie served as a Director of the 

Sacred Heart Foundation from 2002-2011, 

During her tenure on the Board, she served on 

the finance committee, dinner committee, chair 

of nominating committee, treasurer, vice-

president, and two terms as president.   

 The Honorary Council is made up of 

past directors who have continued to work and 

unselfishly share their time, talent and treasure 

for the goals of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

Election to this Council is distinctive 

recognition of the contribution these special 

people have made. 
Nancy McCabe  President SHF, Linda 

Petrie Newest Honorary Council Member 
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The individuals and businesses listed have paid dues for 2015 as recorded through July 20, 2015.  

Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 
A very special  Thank You to those who contribute more than the minimum dues each year.   

Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.     

Mr. Paul Adams 

Mr. John Alteri 

Dcn. & Mrs. Larry Ambeau 

American Legion Post 61 

Ames Brothers Service Center 

Mr. John Andrew 

Ms. Gabrielle Aubin 

Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Mr. Kyle Aumell 

Mr. Dennis Baeslack 

Mr. Kenneth Baker 

Mr. Michael Bartholomew 

Mr. Randolph Belina 

Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla 

Mr. Bill Blodgett 

Mrs. JoAnn blunt 

Mr. Ken Booth 

Mr. Sam Booth 

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Bracken 

Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Branche 

Mr. James Brett 

Mrs. Jennifer Brett 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Bruno, Sr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Bruno, Jr. 

Mr. Mark Buckingham 

Mr. Nice Buduson 

Mr. Michael Bufalini 

Mr. Richard Burnett 

Mr. & Mrs. Leroy Bush 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Butler, Jr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Donald Calarco 

Rev. Michael Camilli, MSC 

Mr. & Mrs Charles Caprara 

Mr. William Caprara 

Ms. Brooke Caprara 

Mr. Frankie Caprara 

Mrs. Patricia Castro 

Mr. Brad Charlton 

Fr. Joseph Christie, MSC 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Clawson 

Mr. Aaron Clemons 

Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Cochis 

Ms. Ruth Condon 

Mrs. Margaret Cook 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Coseo 

Mr. Jim Crescenzi 

Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson 

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Cummings 

Ms. Bev Dalton 

Mr. Nick Darling 

Mr. Spike Decker 

Mr. & Mrs. John DeFrancesco 

Mr. & Mrs. David Delles 

Mr. & Mrs. John Delles 

Mr. P.J. DiFabion 

Ms. Andrea Doane 

Ms. Verna Docteur 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Doell 

Mr. Arthur Doherty 

Mr. & Mrs. William Donohue 

Mr. Richard Donovan 

Mrs. Jean Dowe 

Mrs. Eleanor Duffy 

Mrs. Elizabeth Durrant 

Mrs. Marjorie Dyer 

Mr. Jeff Fallon 

Mrs. Paricia Fanning 

Mrs. Margaret Fiorentino 

Mr. Louis Fiorentino 

Mr. Larry Fioretto 

Mr. Rich Fioretto 

Mr. Rober Flora 

Mr. Robert Fox 

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Foy 

Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser 

Mr. & Mrs. Joesph Fusco 

Mr. Skip Galloway 

Mr. & Mrs. Ed Galluccio 

Mr. Craig Garlock 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Gefell 

Mr. & Mrs. Rick Gefell 

Mr. Frank Gorri 

Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Gough 

Mr. Patrick Grace 

Mrs. Jane Graham 

Ms. Constance Guardino 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Hanley 

Mrs. Beverly Harding 

Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

Mr.& Mrs. Carl Herman 

Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

Mr. & Mrs. George Hetzler 

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Hochmuth 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingro 

Italian American Civic Assn 

Rev. Bernard Jakubco, MSC 

Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore 

K of C Fourth Degree 

K of C Council 259 

Mr. George Kamide 

Mr. Mark Kenny 

Dcn. & Mrs. Thomas Kilian 

Mr. Lawrence Kozlowski 

Mrs. Beverly Lamica 

Mrs. Mary Lanfear 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Lavarnway 

Mr. Lee Lavarnway 

Mr. James Lawlor 

Mr.& Mrs. James Leana 

Mr. Mick Lehaman 

Mrs. Lisa L’Huillier Ruggiero 

Mrs. June Loftus 

Mr. Robert Lozo 

Mr. Nicola Luciani 

Mr. Brian Lynch 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Maigret 

Mr. John Manfred 

Ms. Mary Marino 

Ms. Patricia Marra 

Mr. & Mrs. John Martin 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Martin 

Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon 

Mr. Ricahrd Matlick 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael May 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 

Mr. Frederick McCarthy 

Mr. R. J. McComb 

Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

Mr. Paul McManaman 

Ms. Kathy Mitchell 

Mr. Francis Mitchell 

Mr. Gregg Modlin 

Mr. & Mrs. Arthur Montondo 

Sr. Cathleen Moore, SSJ 

Mrs. Eileen Morrison 

Rev. John Murphy 

Ms. Amy Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. Francis Mussot 

Ms. Barbara Narrow 

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Narrow 

Mr. & Mrs. David Navarra 

Mr. Brian Navarra 

Mr. David Nicol 

Mr. Roger Noel 

Northern Glass Co. 

Mrs. Virginia Palumbo 

Mr. Vincent Paragon 

Mrs. Nancy Parker 

Mrs. Sharon Patterson 

Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante 

Mrs. Antonio Perfetto 

Mr. Tom Peters 

Mr. & Mrs. Brad Peterson 

Mr. Charles Phillipson 

Mr. Tim Podvin 

Mr. Ron Quartulli 

Ms. Laura Reff 

Mr. Joseph Reff 

Mr. & Mrs. Joesph Rich 

Mrs. Catherine Rich 

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Richardson 

Mr. Mike Robare 

Ms. Julie Rockwood 

Mr. Joe Roselli 

Mr. Charles Ruggiero 

Mr. Thomas Sanders 

Mr. Alvin Sanders 

Ms. Genevieve Sanders 

Mr. Eric Sanders 

Dr. Kristine Sanders 

Mrs. Georgann Sanders Memorial 

Mr. & Mrs. Roy Sauter 

Ms. Elizabeth Schatz 

Ms. Coleen Schraenkler 

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Sharlow 

Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

Mrs. Mary Shaughnessy 

Mrs. Phyllis Smith 

Ms. Kellie Spock 

Mr. & Mrs. Jayme St. Croix 

Mr. Junior Stefanini 

Ms. Karla Stefanini 

Mr. Arthur Stever 

Mr. Johnathon Stone 

Mr. & Mrs. Douglas Thomas 

Mr. John Tucker 

Mr. Sam Tufo 

Mr. John Tufo 

Mrs. Dorothy Vespa 

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Villa 

Mrs. Anna Mae Wapen 

Mr. Patrick Wearne 

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffery Weldon 

Mr. & Mrs. Gary West 

Mrs. Helen West 

Mr. Jay Widrick 

Mr. Harold Wiley 

Mr. & Mrs. James Wiley 

Mr. Brian Wohnsiedler 

Mr. Steve Wood 

Mr. Mike Young 

Mrs. Janet Zapf 

Mr. Mark Zehr 
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The Frank Caprara Family 
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Thirty-two teams participated in the Annual Foundation 

Golf Tournament held once again this year at the 

Watertown Golf Course in Thompson Park.  Fr. Pierre 

Aubin, MSC, blessed the golfers and thanked everyone for 

attending as the golfers headed off for the 10 AM shotgun 

start. 

 Top honors go to Team Widrick Auto. 2nd place to 

Spike Decker Team and 3rd place to Dan Frechette Team.  

Tom Bruno and Paul DiFabion Golf Committee, Fr. Pierre 
Aubin and Chris Bigenho from Watertown Golf Club 

Helen Caprara  
inaugurating play by 
hitting the first ball. 

Thank you to our 
Golf Hole Sponsors  

Benefit Services Group 
Bezanilla McGraw 
Timothy Brady 
Carthage Federal S & L 
Catholic Community of 
    Cape Vincent, Rosiere, 
     and Chaumont 
Cummings Family 
Faith in Families 
Frank Reff 
Freeh Family Foundation 
Freeman Foundation 
H & R Block 
Hefferon Real Estate 
Italian American Civic 
Assn. 
Jefferson Concrete Corp. 

Jesmore & Associates 
Manning & Napier 
Morgia Group 
Northern Glass 
Reed & Benoit 
STAT Communications 
Junior & Karla Stefanini 
Thomas Trash 
Vespa Sand & Stone 
Walentuk 
Widrick Auto 

A very special thank you  
The golf committee would like to extend a special thank you to all of those involved in making this year’s golf 
tournament a huge success.   
Mel Busler and Brian Ashley and all the people at Channel 7 that gave us all the free press.   
Watertown Savings Bank for sponsoring the luncheon that followed the tournament.   
Carthage Federal Savings & Loan, Purcell Construction, and 
McGrann Paper Corporation for sponsoring the prizes.   
A special thank you to Karl McGrann who provided the custom fitted 
clubs as a door prize. 
Sr. Bernadette, Sr. Eamon, John Gaffney, and Sandy Bruno for being 
our hole watchers. 
Steve Elliott, Nancy McCabe, Nancy Navarra, Linda Petrie, and 
Tammy Sharlow for their help at registration. 
Most of all we would like to thank the Caprara Family for all the 
support they have given.  Frank Caprara was a huge supporter of 
the Sacred Heart Foundation and especially the Golf Tournament.  

The Golf Committee:  Tom Bruno, Paul DiFabion, Rick Geffell, 

Bruce Bezanill and The Foundation office : Julie Moots  

 

Benefit Services Group 
Bezanilla 
Body Pro 

Bonnie Castle Resort 
Carthage Federal S & L 

Community Bank 
Conboy Law Firm 

Decker 

F.X. Caprara Kia 
F.X. Caprara 1 
F.X. Caprara 2 

F.X. Caprara Harley Davidson 
Frechette 

Freeh Team 
Hospice of Jefferson County 

MBNS Mt. Carmel 

McCabe Supply 
Navarra 

Northern Glass 
Power Management 

President’s Team 
Purcell Construction 

Sacred Heart 
St.Anthony’s 

St. Patrick’s 
The Exakarys 

The Rustic 
Thomas Trash 
Time Warner 

Watertown Savings Bank 
Westlecom 

Widrick Auto 

Without our teams the Golf Tournament would not be as successful.  Thank you to all the team sponsors and a special thank you to all 
the players for supporting the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

Front Row: Nancy McCabe, Nancy Navarra, Linda Petrie, and Tammy Sharlow.   
Back row: Steve Elliott, Julie Moots, Tom Bruno, and Paul DiFabion 
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In Recognition of  Catherine & Sherry Carr 

“65th Wedding Anniversary” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schell 

In Recognition of  Tom & Nancy Delosh 

“ 50th Wedding Anniversary” 

By Mr. Robert Humphrey 

In Recognition of John J. Freeh 

By Mr. & Mrs. Robert Clawson 

In Recognition of Rev. Thomas Kornmeyer 

“25 Years in the Priesthood” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore 

In Recognition of Lisa L’Huillier 

“Election as President of Women’s Council of 

Realators, NYS Chapter” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Julie Moots 

“Appointment as SHF Business Manager” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of John Moulder 

By Mr. Louis Fiorentino 

In Recognition of  Mr. & Mrs. Stephen J. Perry 

“45th Wedding Anniversary” 

By Agnes and John Gaffney 

In Recognition of  Rev. Father Donald Robinson 

“For your years of service to the Watertown 

Communities and the K of C Council” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of  Fr. Jonas Tandayu, MSC 

“33 Years in the Priesthood” 

By Mr. Robert Humphrey 

In Recognition of  Katrina Thomas 

“Golden Apple Award on Channel 50” 

By Her Parents 

In Recognition of  Sam Tufo 

“Appointment as Marshall for Western Divison of 

the 4th Degree K of C” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Mrs. Helen Caprara 

Mrs. Beverly Harding 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ingro 

Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan 

Deacon Bernard E. Slate 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors Thinking of You 

Thinking of  Fr. Walter Downs, MSC 

By Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Thinking of Leonard Edus 

By Ms. Helen Sciarra 

Thinking of  Br. Peter Marceau 

“Get Well” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

Thinking of  Kathy Mastellon 

“Retirement from SHF” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of  Sr. Mary Patrick Murphy 

By Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson 

Thinking of  Stan Pogroszewski 

By Mr. & Mrs. Willard Kirshgessner 

Thinking of Ruth Monnat 

“95th Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

Oh, no! That was our last Foundation 
Card! 

Don’t worry!  We can order cards 

online 24/7 at the  

Foundation website.  
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

Thank You 

Thank you to Billy Caprara Family and Staff  

From Doris Casey Shortt 
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Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
March 17, 2015—July 16, 2015 

DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ......................................................  
 ..................................... Deceased of Doyle & Aldrich Families 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ................................ Kathleen Bartlett 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ......................... Mrs. Florence Booth 
Antonette Navarra ............................................ Theresa Capone 
Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin ...................... Eugene Carmody 
Agnes and John Gaffney .................................. Alice B. Cheney 
Fr. Pierre Aubin ................................................... Alice Cheney 
Mr. John Gaffney ....................................... Jeanne M. Converse 
Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson ........................ Jeanne Converse 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey ........................... Jeanne Converse 
Mrs. Sharon Patterson ................................ Jeanne M. Converse 
Dcn. Bernard Slate .............................................. Joan Dashnow 
Dcn. Bernard Slate  ...........................................Lloyd Dashnow 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .............................. Eleanor Davidson 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ............................................William Decker 
Fr. Pierre Aubin ............................................ Barbara DiLandro 
Mr. Frank Reff ................................................. Robert Galer, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. George Hetzler .................................... Luisa Gama 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ....................... Thomas G. Genovese 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................ Thomas Hayes 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt ..................................... Roy Heaslip 
Mr. Frank Reff ....................................... Robert W. Hermann II 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann ............... Robert W. Hermann II 
Mr. & Mrs. George Hetzler ................................... Peter Hoysic 
Mr. Mary Lanfear .............................................. Joan N. Hurley 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco ................................. Mary E. Johnson 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ............................................ Ronnie J. Jones 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................................. Jack Keenan 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................. Alice Keggins 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ........................... Elizabeth Kelley 
Mrs. Bev Henniagan & Family ........................... Fred Kingsley 
Mr. & Mrs. Willard Kirchgessner ............... Robert E. Kowalski 
Mr. Frank Reff .............................................. Jill Anne Kriesick 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ................................. Rita Labombard 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ........................................ Neil Lancor 
Mr. Frank Reff .................................................. Willard Lasalle 
Ms. Helen Sciarra ............................................... Ernie Layfield 
Mr. & Mrs. Willard Kirchgessner .......................Ruth Leistman 
Mrs. Ann Loftus ..................................... Geraldine Ann Loftus 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ...................... Patricia Lyng Marcotte 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow .............................. Roena McIntosh 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ........................... Roena McIntosh 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ............................. Dorothy McNeill 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore .......................... Dorothy McNeill 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Mascott ................................. Dorothy McNeill 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ......................................... Dorothy McNeill 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Phillipson...................... Elizabeth Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Mascott ..................................... Betty Mitchell 

Mrs. Dorothy Wilson ................................... Elizabeth Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ................................ Betty Mitchell 
Mr. John Gaffney ....................... Elizabeth W. “Betty” Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock .................................. Betty Mitchell 
Anne Piroli ................................................... Elizabeth Mitchell 
The Rockwood Family .................... Elizabeth “Betty” Mitchell 
American Legion Auxiliary Unit 583 .......... Elizabeth Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ........................ Elizabeth W. Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco .............................. Elizabeth Mitchell 
Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock ............................. Betty Mitchell 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ..................................... Fancine Moncalieri 
Mrs. Amy Murrock ............................................ Stanley Murak 
IHA ‘54 ...................................................... Florence S. Murphy 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ................................ Eleanor Murray 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ....................................... Eleanor Y. Murray 
Agnes and John Gaffney ................................... Nelson Navarra 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ................................ Nelson Navarra 
Mr. & Mrs. William Roberge ........................... Nelson Navarra 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe .................................. Thelma Oddi 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Datoush ................................... Thelma Oddi 
Mr. & Mrs. Winston Lewis ................................... Thelma Oddi 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hayes ................................... Thelma Oddi 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Todd ..................................... Thelma Oddi 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh ................................. Thelma Oddi 
Ms. Karen Weston ................................................ Thelma Oddi 
Mr. Anthony Oddi................................................. Thelma Oddi 
Ms. Shirley Parkinson ........................................... Thelma Oddi 
Agnes and John Gaffney ...................................... Marie D. Pais 
Mrs. Theresa Puccia ........................................ Mary J. Palumbo 
Mr. Frank Reff .......................................................... Linda Peto 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ................................................... Linda Peto 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ..................................... Marie Renzi 
Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson .......................... Marie A. Renzi 
Mr. John Gaffney .............................................. Marie A. Renzi 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Marie M. Renzi 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .................................. Herman Robare 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey .............................. Arthur Schrodt 
Mr. & Mrs. LeRoy Bush .......................... Arthur L. Schrodt, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ......................... Arthur L. Schrodt, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. William Roberge ............................. Marion Sheen 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ............................................. C. Agnes Slate 
Dcn. Bernard Slate  ................................................. Lewis Slate 
Agnes and John Gaffney ................................Charles W. Smith 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ...............................Shirley Taverneie 
Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson ...................... Emily M. Thomas 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ............................ Emily Thomas 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ............................... Eleanor Wood 
Mr. & Mrs. David Bell ............................................ John Zanda 
 

A Special Thank you to the families of  
 

Themla Oddi  
and  

Elizabeth “Betty “ Mitchell  
 

For listing the  
Sacred Heart Foundation  
to receive donations in  

memory of your loved ones.   
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Sacred Heart Foundation 
668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York 13601 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Purchase your Annual Benefit Dinner Tickets 

CREDIT CARD PAYMENT FORM 
***All information must be provided for processing***   

Credit card information is kept confidential and will be destroyed after each transaction. 

Name_____________________________________________________________ 

Credit Card Billing Address_____________________________________________ 

City:______________________________ State:____ ZIP:___________ 

Phone: (________)__________________  E-mail:___________________________ 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION (as it appears on Credit Card)  

 Visa    Master Card   American Express   Discover   Payment Amount: $_________ 

Credit Card Number:________________________ Expiration Date:___/___CVV Code*:____ 
                                                                                      MM/YY 
Signature:_____________________________________  Date:___________ 

* In the signature box on the back of the card, you should see either the entire 16-digit credit card num-
ber or just the last four digits followed by a 3-digit code. This 3-digit code is your CVV Code.  

I wish to purchase  
________ dinner tickets at $40 per person.   
 
Total $__________   Check enclosed 
______   I plan to attend the dinner.            
 
Dinner choice:    # ______Beef    # ____Chicken    
# ______Vegetarian 
 
____I am making a donation in lieu of tickets.   
___$25  ___$100  ___$200  ___$500 ____other 
 
______   Please mail my tickets to me.               
______   Pick up at door 

Mail to: 
 

Sacred Heart Foundation 
Annual Benefit Dinner 
668 Thompson Street 
Watertown, New York 13601 
 
 
Order tickets online at: 
www.Sacredherartfoundation.com 

We encourage you to order your 
tickets early. You may purchase 
tickets for the dinner from any 
Board or Honorary Council 
Member, via our website listed 
below, by calling the Foundation 
office at (315) 782-3344 or with the 
order form below.  Tickets are $40 

per person. The proceeds from the ticket price supports the Foundation endowment fund.  
If you cannot attend, consider making a donation in lieu of a ticket purchase.   


